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A YEAR OF PROMISE 
 

The team at Hope Lives is so excited about all the new things 

2022 is going to bring. The change you are going to notice first is our 

newsletter. Instead of coming quarterly, we are going to be sending 

you a shorter, monthly version.  

The website is getting a new look, and we are also looking for 

some new faces on our board. If you are interested or know a good 

candidate who would like to get more involved with Hope Lives, 

please send them our way.  

We will continue to keep you posted as Hope Lives Youth Ranch 

grows! Thanks for being part of the family! 

 

CHILLY DAYS 

 The recent cold snap has been no fun for anyone. The horses really 

enjoy weather between 30 and 60 degrees but when the temperature 

drops by 40 degrees in 48 hours, and wind chills dip into the negative 

teens, it is hard on everyone. Luckily, the new siding on our barn is for 

more than just looks! Horses and donkeys are happily snuggled in with 

blankets and deep bedding to keep them nice and toasty warm.  

The donkeys don’t usually get to 

come into the barn since the shelter in 

their paddock is dry, bedded, and 

usually plenty warm. They seemed 

eager to be in the barn this time, 

though. When I opened the back 

door and called them in, they both 

came running! Since all of our stalls 

are filled with horses, they get to 

spend the next couple days in the 

grooming stall. The barn will be a little messier than normal, but the herd 

is happy! 

 

 

 

 

THE RUNDOWN 
HOPE LIVES YOUTH RANCH 

A TESTIMONY 

Hope Lives has 

basically given us our 

daughter back! It has 

given my daughter a 

passion. She has 

learned not only how 

to deal with her 

anxiety, depression, 

and other mental 

health disorders, but 

she has discovered 

what she wants to do 

as an adult. Her goal 

is to open a sister 

ranch to Hope Lives! 
 HLYR student’s parent 

We are looking for Equine sponsors for 2022! 

Faith and Cashew do not yet have sponsors for this year. 

Please contact us if you would like to be a sponsor. 
Donate 


